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November 6, 2007 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, proof of mailing and filing fee.  Amount of 
Claim: $143,942.45+. 

  
November 6, 2007 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded a copy of the 
Claim to Attorney General. 

  
November 14, 2007  

 
Attorney General filed Acknowledgment of Claim form.  Receipt of 
same acknowledged November 9, 2007. 

 
December 4, 2007 

 
Defendant filed Answer and New Matter.  

 
December 5, 2007 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff requesting response to New 
Matter.   

 
December 11, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Motion for Admission Pro Hac Vice of Christopher J. 
Brasco, Christopher M. Anzidei and Adam M. Tuckman and Verified 
Statement in Support of Motion.  Copy forwarded to Defendant. 

 
December 27, 2007 

 
Board rendered Opinion and Order.  Order as follows:  " AND NOW, 
this 27th day of December,  2007, after review of Plaintiff’s motion 
to admit attorneys Christopher J. Brasco, Christopher M. Anzidei 
and Adam M. Tuckman to practice before the Court in this case pro 
hac vice, it is hereby ORDERED that: 1) Effective upon the date of 
this Order, Christopher J. Brasco, Christopher M. Anzidei and Adam 
M. Tuckman shall be ADMITTED pro hac vice to the bar of the 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania under Pennsylvania Bar Admission Rule 
301 for the limited purpose of serving as co-counsel on behalf of 
Plaintiff in this matter; 2) Christopher J. Brasco,  Christopher M. 
Anzidei and Adam M. Tuckman shall abide by all the rules of, and 
applicable to,  practice before this Board, including all attorney 
disciplinary rules; and 3) Christopher J. Brasco,  Christopher M. 
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Anzidei and Adam M. Tuckman shall immediately notify this Board of 
any matter affecting their standing at the bar of any other court 
or jurisdiction where they may be admitted to practice.  All 
correspondence with this Board shall continue to be accomplished 
through the Pennsylvania attorney of record unless otherwise 
requested in writing by the party and confirmed by the Board."  
Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
December 27, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Reply to New Matter. 

 
December 27, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Motion to Consolidate. 

 
December 28, 2007 

 
Board forwarded letter to parties directing parties to commence 
with discovery. 

 
December 28, 2007 

 
Board forwarded letter to Defendant requesting response to 
Plaintiff's Motion to Consolidate. 

 
January 7, 2007 

 
Defendant filed letter advising it does not oppose the Motion to 
Consolidate. 

 
January 9, 2008 

 
Board rendered Order.  Order as follows:  "AND NOW, this 9th day of 
January, 2008, upon consideration of Plaintiff's motion pursuant to 
Pa. R.C.P. 213(a) to consolidate Docket No. 3920 with Docket No. 
3851 and Defendant's consent to the motion, it is ORDERED that 
Docket Nos. 3920 and 3851 are hereby consolidated for all purposes 
into Docket No. 3851 for further proceedings."  Copy forwarded to 
Plaintiff and Defendant. 
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January 11, 2008 
 

Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
December 27, 2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged January 8, 2008. 

 
January 18, 2008 

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated January 9, 
2008.  Receipt of same acknowledged January 14, 2008. 

 
May 3, 2013 

 
Board rendered Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, this 3rd day of 
May, 2013, upon receipt of a Termination of Case By Settlement 
executed by Kevin J. McKeon, Esquire, on behalf of Plaintiff, A&L, 
Inc., requesting that the Board mark the above-captioned matter 
settled, docketed with this Board under date of May 2, 2013, it is 
ORDERED and DIRECTED that the above-captioned matter be marked 
settled, discontinued and ended with prejudice.”  Copy forwarded to 
Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 


